Minutes of the Garland City Council meeting held December 7, 2016 at 6:15 pm at the Garland City
Building with the following council members present:

Todd Miller Mayor

Linda Bourne Council Member
Chuck Bingham Council Member
Josh Marble Council Member

Mayor Miller called the meeting to order. The invocation was given by Council Member Bingham and
the Pledge of Allegiance was led by Council Member Marble.

A motion to approve the agenda was made by Council Member Bourne. A second was made by Council
Member Marble with all council members present voting in favor of the motion.

Mayor Miller asked if there were any requests for future agenda items. There were none.
Mayor Miller introduced Resolution, R-16-19, Sewer Rate Increase. He explained the increase was for
$5.00 to get us to where we need to be for our loan payment that starts in March of 2017 and asked if there

were any questions. There were none.

A motion was made by Council Member Marble to approve Resolution, R-16-19. A second was made by
Council Member Bingham. The roll call vote results are as follows:

Council Member Bingham Yea
Council Member Bourne Yea
Council Member Marble Yea
Council Member Johnsen absent
Council Member Perry absent

Mayor Miller stated the motion passes.

Under new business, Mayor Miller stated that we need to approve the 2017 City Council meeting
schedule. He explained that we will be meeting on the first and third Wednesday’s every month except for
December were we will only have one meeting on December 13. He stated if we have issues later with the
schedule we might have to change some of the meetings around.

A motion was made by Council Member Bourne to approve the 2017 City Council meeting schedule to
be the first and third Wednesdays of the month except where changes are needed. A second was made by
Council Member Bingham with all council members present voting in favor of the motion.

Fire Chief Rob Johnson commented under miscellaneous that they have put one new member on the
department and will have a second approved by our next meeting that they need to approve. He stated that
they will also need to approve the officers at the next meeting as well.

A motion to adjourn was made at 6:19 pm by Council Member Bourne and seconded by Council
Member Bingham. All council members present voted in favor of the motion.
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